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I think “the majority” in Salem right now have never had their own business, 

especially any type of business associated with natural resources. The idea that we 

can operate farm or logging or trucking vehicles without diesel is ludicrous.  Those 

supporting this bill do not live in the real world.  Every tax added by “the majority “ in 

Salem at this time has hurt our businesses significantly.  The latest CAT tax has 

crippled businesses.  Electric cars are not going to be able to carry heavy loads, 

transport materials in A timely manner or ever take the place of diesel machines.  WE 

had global warming hundreds of thousands of years before diesel vehicles.  WE have 

times of global cooling and cycles of global warming.  Right now we are in A period of 

global warming but to think humans can control this is unbelievable.  Vote NO on this 

bill.  Use common sense and don’t kill the industries that provide you with products 

that you use and need in your daily lives.  We must have diesel. 

Thank you . 

Kay King 


